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flee unto one of those cities, and live; lest the avenger of the
blood pursue the slayer, while his heart is hot, and overtake him,
because the way is long, and slay him; whereas he was not worthy of
death, Inasmuch as he hated him not in time past.'

(31 Killing by God's command

Joshua 10:40 -- 'So Joshua smote all the country of the hills, and
of the south, and of the vale, and of the springs, and all their
kings: he left none remaining, but utterly destroyed all that
breathed, as the Lord God of Israel commanded.'

I Samuel 15:3, 18-19 -- "NOW go and smite Amalek, and utterly
destroy all that they have, and spare them not; but slay both man
and woman, Infant and suckling, ox and sheep, camel and ass.
And the Lord sent thee (Saul) on a journey, and said, Go and utterly
destroy the sinners the Amalekites, and fight against them until
they be consumed. Wherefore then dtdst thou not obey the voice of
the Lord, but didst fly upon the spoil, and didst evil in the sight
of the Lord?'

(NOTE: The reason for God's command to utterly destroy these people
is given in Psalm 106:34-39 -- "They did not destroy the nations,
concerning whom the Lord commanded them; but were mingled among the
heathen, and learned their works. And they served their Idols;
which were a snare unto them. Yea, they sacrificed their sons and
their daughters unto devils, and shed innocent blood, even the blood
of their sons and of their daughters, whom they sacrificed unto the
idols of Canaan; and the land was polluted with blood.")

(41 Capital punishment

Exodus 21:12-17 -- 'He that smiteth a man, so that he die, shall be
surely put to death. And if a man lie not in wait, but God deliver
him into his hand; then I will appoint thee a place whither he shall
flee. But if a man come presumptuously upon his neighbour, to slay
him with guile; thou shalt take him from mine altar, that he may
die. And he that smiteth his father, or his mother, shall be surely
put to death. And he that stealeth a man, and selleth him, or if he
be found In his hand, he shall surely be put to death. And he that
curseth his father, or his mother, shall be surely be put to death.'

Joshua 7:24-25 -- "And Joshua, and all Israel with him, took Achan
the son of zerah, and the silver, and the garment, and the wedge of
gold, and his sons, and his daughters, and his oxen, and his asses,
and his sheep, and his tent, and all that he had; and they brought
them unto the valley of Achor. And Joshua said, Why hast thou
troubled us? The Lord shall trouble thee this day. And all Israel
stoned him with stones, and burned them with fire, after they had
stoned them with stones.'

Acts 25:10-11 -- 'Then said Paul, I stand at Caesar's Judgment seat,
where I ought to be judged; to the Jews have I done no wrong, as
thou very well knovest. For if I be an offender, or have committed
any thing worthy of death, I refuse not to die.'
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